
Township Officials of Illinois 
Illinois Township Trustees Association  

  
Dear Township Trustees: 

It is time to begin collecting the annual dues for the Trustees Division of TOI for the 2014 
year.  Just one check for $30 covers membership for all of your township trustees.  Please 
detach the bottom portion of this letter and mail as indicated below. 

Once again, thank you for your support. 

Mary Hamilton 
President, Illinois Township Trustees Association 
 

Please detach and return this portion 
 

 

County_______________________________Township________________________________ 

Trustees Names:  

_______________________________________    _____________________________________ 

_______________________________________      ____________________________________ 

Contact Name & Phone Number 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Address, City, Zip Code 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

Contact’s Email and Fax ________________________________________________________     

Please make ONE CHECK for $30 payable to the  
Illinois Township Trustees Association and mail to: 

Ray Elliott, Treasurer 
Trustees’ Division 

PO Box 305 
Atkinson, IL 61235 


